From: Croslow, Allison

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H Hog Farm
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 2:59:56 PM

I am writing to comment favorably on a family farm operation in Mt. Judea,
Arkansas, C & H Hog Farm, operated by Jason and Tana Henson.

Their farming operations have been studied extensively. Their farm
consistently meets, and often exceeds, both EPA and state environmental
standards. It has not been found to have any negative impact on the
environment there. | am confident the Henson family will continue to be
good stewards of the environment with the precedent they have set.

With this family’s conscientious attention to their environment, and their
proven commitment to their community, there is no reason to prevent
ADEQ from issuing a liquid animal waste permit.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

Allison Croslow

Policy Analyst — Underwriting Department

Farm Bureau Mutual Insurance Company of AR, Inc.
Southern Farm Bureau Casualty Insurance Company
10720 Kanis Road

Little Rock, AR 72211

Ph: (501) 228-1229

Fax: (501) 228-1392
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